
   

The Cambridge Water Department will be conducting a leak detection survey on the City’s water 
distribution system.  It is anticipated that this survey will be starting on Monday May 2nd and continuing 
through the end of June 2011. The survey will typically be performed between the hours of 7AM and 
3PM Monday through Friday.  

The leak survey will be conducted simultaneously while the Cambridge Fire Departments conducts the 
hydrant flushing/maintenance program.  The leak survey requires various hydrants to be “bagged” for a 
2 hour period.  Even though some hydrants are “bagged” they are fully operational and accessible by fire 
department personnel. 

Any questions or concerns please call the Cambridge Water Department at 617-349-4770. 


